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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Happy birthday to Katey, Matthew, Louie, Cleo, Henry and 
Summer who celebrate their birthday during the 
holidays. Have a great day boys and girls! 

Dates for diary (Please also see Weduc Calendar and Newsfeeds) 

School Holiday sheets available from the office 

Please see our school website for tern dates for this next academic year 
and also 2026-2027. 

School re– opens on Tuesday September 2nd for the children. 
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ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES COUNT! 

Attend Today= Achieve Tomorrow 

 

Every minute counts so can we make a big effort to 
get our children to school before 9am,ready for 

prompt registration at 9am. Anyone arriving after 
the 9am register is marked late. Fines FOR BEING 

LATE CAN ALSO OCCUR. 

Holidays during term time WILL NOT be authorised, 
and the fine for holidays is increasing to £80 per 

child, per adult. 

Thankyou as always parents for your support. 

Perfect Attendance! 

100% ATTENDANCE STARS! 

 

Congratulations to Alfie, 
Remi, Marianne, and Henry 

who have a perfect attendance 
award this year– not a single 

day missed! Well Done! 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE! 

 

Goodbye and Goodluck! 

 

We wish our Year 6 leavers, Tilly and Mrs Dominick 
so much love, luck and happiness as they move on to 
this next new and exciting chapter of their lives. 

I hope each of you take a little piece of St Mary’s 
with you, to whichever school you will be going to, 
and know that you will always be part of our school 
family. 

Hold on to your faith and know ‘ you can do all things 
through Christ who strengthens you.’ Phil4:13 

So proud of you all! 

Tilly 

Mrs Dominick                

 

 

Year 6 : Amber, Alfie, Connie, 
Charlotte, Edward, Josh, Jack, Jack S, Miles, Ollie, 
Olivia, Rosie, Robbie, Sophia, Tomek, Tommy. 

https://www.stmarysprimary.durham.sch.uk/parents/school-holidays/
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Our Trust Virtues 

Our Trust Virtues are  weaved into all areas of our curriculum, 
and everything we do here at St Mary’s. It is important that as 
we teach the virtues to our children that they have a good un-
derstanding of the vocabulary as well as  what that looks like in 
themselves, in  

others, in our school. Here are the 8 Virtues that we promote 
and celebrate as a school community: 

 Respect 

 Responsibility 

 Justice 

 Compassion 

 Self Belief 

 Resilience 

 Honesty            

 Confidence 

These virtues link closely to our Catholic Social 
Teaching Principles (CST) that underpin everything we 
do as a school, and as a Trust. 
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Attendance this week 
‘Minutes count, Attendance Matters! 

 

Robins– 98% 

Larks– 95% 

Swifts–99%   

Owls—95% 
 

School holidays during term time will not be authorised. Our 
attendance policy is available on our website for further in-

formation. 

Please don’t let your child miss out on the education they 
deserve. 

Every day. Every pupil. Every minute! 

Make it count! 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer! 

 
I hope you all have a wonderful summer 
break everybody and a well deserved rest! 

On behalf of everyone at St Mary’s we 
would just like to say thankyou to  

parents for your kind words, cards and 
gifts. They are greatly appreciated. 

You’re so kind– thankyou! 

Take care and stay safe. 

Enjoy quality time with friends and family. 
Rest up and recharge! 

Much Love, 

Mrs Box 

 

 

School is out for Summer! 

The children ( and staff) enjoyed a little 
treat this afternoon as part of our last day 

of term celebrations! 

The ice– cream van I think, is now an annual 
tradition– and why not! The staff, and chil-
dren deserve an ice– cream for their hard 

work, endless energy and all they do over and 
above! 

Thankyou also to our  parent volunteers and 
regular volunteers for their time and  

talents– we appreciate your help massively, 
Hannah, Danny, Naomi, Louise, Nicole, and all 

of our  school governors too. Thankyou! 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

I will look forward to seeing everyone in Sep-
tember in their smart school uniform. Please 
remember plain black shoes NOT trainers and 
also dark socks– not white! Trainers and sports 
socks for PE of course are absolutely fine. 

Thankyou so much parents. The link to Etika is 
on the website, but don’t forget supermarkets 
also stock uniform  and we also have the uni-
form bank. Thank you for respecting school 
policy. 


